Jonathan Fankhanel
42106 Bur Oak Hills Loop
Pelican Rapids, MN 56572
03/10/2015

- Brian Korf
Principal
Pelican Rapids Public High School
310 S Broadway
Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Dear Brian Korf:

Please accept this as my official resignation. My final day of work will be March 27, 2015. |
have been offered a position with the ND Army National Guard as the Lead Child and Youth
Programs Coordinator. This is a one year contracted position and my hope is to return to the
Pelican Rapids school district with more experience.

The past three years working here have been extremely pleasurable. My new position is
flexible and will allow me to continue in my coaching role. | hope that three weeks is sufficient
notice.

Sincerely,

7" Jofathan J. Fankhanel
REACH Program Coordinator




